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This bill is important, but it must NOT contain a preemption that would prevent local 

and county governments from passing their own protections.  This only benefits the 

petroleum companies, not the people of Oregon.  This would only cause needless 

delays. 

I could support a change from study to regulation, but only if it is STRONG (and as 

long as it has NO preemption). 


